
The Vision:
The girls’ dormitory was built in the 1960’s and minimal upgrades 
have been made through the decades. Functional and cosmetic 
improvements are desperately needed, and work was begun in the 
summer of 2021 on 3rd floor. We plan to renovate 2nd floor in 2022,  
and 1st floor in 2023. 

During the summer of 2018 the Boys’ Dormitory was renovated, but 
now the dorm needs a new boiler system. The bulk of the dormitory 
budget will go to upgrade the girls’ dormitory, with only a small 
portion going to the boys’ dorm for boilers.
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Proposed Renovations for the Girls’ Dorm:
 New roof 
 New boiler system (for both Boys’ 

and Girls’ Dormitories)
 New energy efficient windows 

throughout
 New bathrooms and shower rooms
 New sinks, faucets & vanity mirrors 

in dormitory rooms
 New custom cabinetry throughout
 New electrical outlets in dorm 

rooms, including rewiring to be  
closer to desks

 New lighting over sinks and desks in 
dormitory rooms

 New mini blinds, curtain rods, and 
towel racks in dorm rooms

 New doors, locks and hardware 
throughout

 New carpeting throughout
 Fresh paint throughout
 New furnishings and décor in both 

lobbies
 New washing machines and driers in 

the laundry room

Summer of 2021 3rd 
Floor Renovations: 
New custom-built 
cabinets in the 
students’ rooms and 
new paint and carpet 
in the hallways.

We think you’ll agree, it is time to modernize the bathrooms & Kitchenette! 


